
From: Bettina E Met  
Sent: 13 October 2023 14:50 
To: Planning  
Subject: Objection to application 2023/3376/P 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  

  

I strongly object to the retrospect application for installation of air source heat 

pump within enclosure in rear garden of 25 Glenmore Road. 

Our streets are quite densely populated and it is our concern to keep noise levels 

to an absolute minimum. The noise of an air source heat pump is an imposition 

to the neighbours as it can be heard outside the property 25 Glenmore Rd.  

  

Please help us make sure that our residential neighbourhood remains free of 

noise pollution. 

  

Many thanks for considering our views, 

Bettina Metcalfe 

Howitt Road 

 


